NIRB Project Application 125699
Comments posted by Billie Jo Ukpatiku on June 20, 2022

The Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB) has a mandate to protect the integrity of the ecosystem
for the existing and future residents of Nunavut. To assess the environmental and socio-economic
impacts of the project proposal, NIRB would like to hear your concerns, comments and suggestions
about the following project proposal application:

Indicate your concerns about the project proposal below:

- Water quality

- Terrain

- Air quality

- Traditional uses of land

- Local development in the area

- Human health issues

- Fish and their habitat

- Other: Caribou and grizzly bear migration is in and around the spot where the company want to
explore for uranium.

Please describe the concerns indicated above:

Migration will be forced to halt. Environmental team not doing a good job with caribou migration with
Agnico Eagle, one migration already interrupted, Baker Lake doesna€ ™t need another interruption
where environmental team will not do anything.

Do you have any suggestions or recommendations for this application?
| oppose to the exploration for uranium, the community members thrive on what is left for us to hunt

Any additional comments?
Thank you for your time

Do you support the project proposal?: No



